

Beeston Primary School

Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN "Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel"



Foundation Stage 2 (Reception) Updates

Monday 19th April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you and your family enjoyed the Easter break. Our new outdoor area is open and the children have already been enjoying themselves, exploring all of the new things they have in their playground. Now the building work is done there will be some changes to children coming into and leaving school.

Coming into school

The children will all continue to come in to school through the side door, from 8.45am. The children have come into their classrooms much calmer and settled quicker, ready for the day to start, since we started this. Staff members have also enjoyed meeting different parents/carers across the three classes and not just their own.

Leaving school

As you might have seen a chain is set up blocking off our playground, leaving a walk way for parents to access the Key Stage 2 playground. This is to prevent children from playing on the equipment. It is very important children do not use the playground before and after school. The chain has worked well and we feel without it, children from across school will venture on to various parts of the playground they aren't supposed to. This means FSLH will not be using their own classroom door to leave school at the end of the day. Arrangements are as followed:

FSSS: will continue to leave through the side door at 2.55pm **FSLH:** will continue to leave through the side door at 3.00pm

FSCC: will leave from their own classroom door at 3.00pm. Please be mindful where you stand as other parents will be walking to and from the Key Stage 2 playground. The chain will be set up in a way that means you have access to the classroom door.

Staffing in FSSS

Mrs Sleet has been the class teacher in FSSS, since September. Mrs Sleet will continue to be one of the class teachers but is now sharing this class with Miss Wilson. Mrs Sleet will be in class Monday -Wednesday and Miss Wilson will be in class Thursday – Friday. Miss Wilson is returning from maternity leave and has been teaching at Beeston Primary for a number of years. Both teachers will be working closely together and you can talk to either of them regarding any questions/concerns. The children met Miss Wilson before the Easter break and were able to spend some time getting to know one another.



Thank you for your continued support, Miss Hutchinson

Department Leader

Headteacher- Mr. N. Edensor
Tel. No: 0113 2716978
Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org
www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk
Part of the Leodis Schools Alliance